
For Submission of opinion to CCCFA law reform 
 

: from Glenn’s personal point of view not from Organisation overall 

 

I Believe all Trucks and Mobile services need to provide the goods straight away at only 

10% above market prices to vunerable clients. 

I think the clients should be credit checked as well unless its urgent provisions food and 

clothing, shoes and blankets. 

Interest rates should be capped at 15% - 20% on any contract across the whole 

business market its impossible for general public to pay back money owed when not on a 

salary that keeps up with inflation.  
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